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I'm Jenn Dunne and I'd love to be elected for the WEA RA. I've been a AR for 3 years, a 
EPEC member for 5 years, and this is my first year as a SEA Board Member. I believe 
in standing up for our entire union, not just the loudest voices. My goal is to be a voice 
for those who might feel afraid or intimidated to speak out—ensuring that all members 
are heard with decisions that affect us all. I have a well-rounded view to establish more 
voices are heard on our state and local levels. 


